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Kristen Walli 

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board,

2300 Yonge Street

Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4 

June 9, 2010
Re: Atikokan Hydro Inc Smart Meter Funding Adder Application 

OEB File No. EB-2010-0185 
Dear Ms. Walli,
Atikokan Hydro Inc. has asked for an implementation date of July 1, 2010 for its smart meter funding adder.  Atikokan Hydro understands that this time frame is not sufficient to allow the Board to schedule a complete hearing and ruling on the application.

Atikokan Hydro Inc is concerned that delaying the implementation of the applied for smart meter funding adder may result in the need for a higher smart meter funding adder.

Atikokan Hydro Inc respectfully asks that the Board approve the applied for smart meter funding adder rate as an interim rate effective July 1, 2010.

Sincerely
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Wilf Thorburn

CEO / Sec / Treas

Atikokan Hydro Inc
